
July 10, 2024 
 

Update July 10, 

 

The Class 1 allocation for the Friant contractors has been reduced from 100% to 
90%, due to Millerton reservoir potentially getting to low point before all of the 
water contract year runoff hitting the reservoir. Due to this, and at current 
demands the water run will end around August 1 give or take a few days depending 
on what grower demand does. 

 

We will continue to provide updates as we work our way through the remainder of 
the run. 

 

 

************************************************************** 

Update July 5 

 

Based on current demands and remaining supply, it appears that the end date of 
our run will be around August 5. This could change by a day or two shorter if 
demand goes up or linger if demand goes down. We will continue to send updates 
as the end of the run gets closer. 

 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 



General Manager 
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